
13TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Jesus the Lord who gives life
Jesus said: "Why all this commotion and crying? The
child is not dead, but asleep." But they laughed at him. A
lovely feature of our Catholic tradition is that we can
have a good sense of humour even about the most sacred
things. However what we see in the Gospel today is not
humour but ridicule. And there is a lot of that today about
what we hold sacred. There are a lot of good jokes about
the marriage relationship, for example. But there is also a
lot of ridicule about it today which we should not tolerate.
Young people find it difficult today to admit to going to
Mass because their peers make fun of them for it. We need
to find the ways of encouraging them to keep going. Our
society will tolerate anything but people who treasure
their faith. We need to stand by one another and let Christ
be present as saviour for the world.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Continuous Prayer Movement
for Marriage & Family Life

Our Parish Day of Prayer 
takes place this month on

Tuesday 29th June.

Greenlough July Sick Visitation
Please note Fr. Graham will visit the sick
and housebound on Wednesday 7th July.

Monday, Wednesday & Thursday: 9.00am
Please note No 9.00am on Tuesday.

Tuesday 29th June at 10.00am
Greenlough Primary School Mass

Unfortunately due to covid restrictions, attendance 
at this Mass is for Pupils & School Staff only. 

We invite you to join in online at:
www.greenloughparish.com/web-cam/

www.churchmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts

Thursday Eucharistic Adoration: 9.15am - 6.00pm

Friday 2nd July: Wedding at 12.00pm
7.30pm Evening Mass (First Friday)

Saturday 3rd July: 10.00am Mass

Saturday 3rd July: 7.30pm Vigil
Sunday 4th July: 9.00am & 11.00am

Mass Intentions this Week
Saturday 3rd July at 7.30pm

Anniversary Mass for Matt McAteer, RIP

NUMBERS IN CHURCH RESTRICTED TO 90



Living the Sunday Liturgy 
PRAYER FOCUS

Keep us in the radiance of your truth. What does walking
‘in the light of Christ' mean to you?

Think about and pray for some group that promotes life.
Find a way of helping them this week.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Lavey Mass Times: 28th June - 4th July 
Monday: 9.15am & Wednesday: 9.15am

Thursday: 9.15am & Friday: 9.15am 
Adoration on Friday: 9.30am - 11.00am & 2.00pm - 5.00pm

Saturday 3rd July: Vigil 7.00pm
Sunday 4th July: 9.00am & 11.00am
Numbers in Church Restricted to 60

www.churchmedia.tv/camera/church-of-our-lady-of-mercy

Pope’s Intentions for July
Social Friendship

We pray that, in social, economic and political
situations of conflict, we may be courageous and
passionate architects of dialogue and friendship.

The School Holidays 
As the academic year comes to an end once
again and our children, young people &
members of staff begin their holidays, we wish
them a happy and safe vacation and hope that
they will return in September refreshed in body and spirit. Enjoy!!

Greenlough Collections 27th June: Weekly £706.85;
Building Fund: £225.50; Peter’s Pence: £110.00.

Thank you very much for your generosity.
Do you have Envelope 227? Please contact the parish

office so we can update our records. Thank You.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday 

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Face Coverings/Sanitising/Social Distancing

We would ask all adults &
children aged 14 and over to
please wear a face covering at
Masses and other Liturgical
Celebrations, i.e. Funerals,
Baptisms, Confirmations,
Weddings (unless they are
exempt from wearing mandatory face coverings). 
Names and contact details are also required in advance
for anyone over 16 years attending the above events.

Please also continue to observe social distancing both
inside and outside the Church and to use the hand sanitiser
on entering and leaving the Church. Thank you.

CERTIFICATE IN CHRISTIAN THOUGHT
Drumalis Retreat Centre, in association with St Mary’s
University College, Belfast, invites applications for this
two-year, part-time, intensive course which begins in
September 2021. The course will be delivered over 7
Saturdays in each of two successive years, from 10:00am
until 4:30pm. The Christian Thought programme aims to
offer a space where adults can explore, reflect upon, discuss
and study faith and how it relates to life in today's world,
both at a personal and community level. During the course,
participants will cover topics on: Spirituality, Pastoral
Theology, The Eucharist, Living the Christian Life, The
Sacraments, The Scriptures, Where in the World is God?
And More! Full details are available at:

derrydiocese.org/news/certificate-in-christian-thought

Newsletter: Please have all Notices &
Anniversaries in by 1.00pm on

Wednesday. Tel: 028 2582 1190
Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com 


